
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO TO:  Sylvia Ift-Florida Department of Education, Office of Safe Schools 

 

FROM:   Stephen Mills, Supervisor of Safety and Security 

 

DATE:   September 2, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  2021-2022 Florida Safe Schools Assessment Certification of 

   School Board Action 

 

 

 

This memo serves to certify that the School District of Clay County has completed the 

2021-2022 safe school district assessment as promulgated by s. 1006.07(6) F.S. The 

Assessment findings and recommendations were presented to the district school board 

At a publicly noticed district school board meeting on September 2, 2021 and the  

District has submitted the assessment, including the findings and recommendations, to 

The Florida Department of Education via the Florida Safe School Assessment Tool. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

David Broskie Superintendent of Schools Clay 

County District Schools 

 


